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City Statement Regarding Lawsuit 

Brought by BHPD Captain Mark Rosen 
 

 

Beverly Hills, CA – While the City of Beverly Hills continues to deny allegations in the 

Mark Rosen and other lawsuits, a decision was made by the City’s insurance company to 

settle the lawsuit brought by Captain Rosen. 

 

Captain Rosen has retired from the Beverly Hills Police Department, effective today.  

Lieutenant Mike Hill will serve as Acting Captain of Administrative Services with the 

recruitment process beginning shortly. 

 

The Department has made excellent progress in implementing the changes suggested in 

a 2015 report by independent consultant, Management Partners.  With increased staffing, 

improved overall morale and a more diverse workforce, the department is looking to the 

future. 

 

The City of Beverly Hills has always upheld its unwavering commitment to maintaining a 

respectful work environment free from harassment, retaliation and discrimination and will 

continue to do so.  

 

The safety of the community remains the top priority of the Beverly Hills Police 

Department. 
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